
Richmond County Amateur Radio Club

May 11, 2019  Meeting Minutes:

President Max Kearns called the meeting to order. There were 11 members present. The Secretary read 
the minutes of the April 13, 2019  minutes. There were no corrections. 

Treasurer's Report: The current bank balance is $1,489.43

Old Business:  .
After some discussion the club voted to hold a cook out on Field Day, June 29, 2019 at the Railroad 

Picnic area on Main Street in Hamlet, NC.  Mark Dawkins will be asked to firm up the plans with the City of 
Hamlet.

New Business: 
There was discussion about Skywarn Certification and Tim Martin W4TDM is going to contact the 

National Weather Service and see what arrangements will need to be made in or to hold the certification class.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.

Allan Brown / W4EAB
Secretary / Treasurer

After the meeting $165.00 in 2020 dues were deposited in the BB&T account. All members are now current. 
Two members are on Inactive Status.

After the meeting Max Kearns N4CGC showed a You Tube video where Ray Nelson N1MPD explained the 
different types of coax and connectors. He also noted that a lot of coax, especially from overseas, was made 
with inferior materials and how to be on the watch for them. Informative video.

.


